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Comments: I am in total agreement with the Mineral Withdrawal of the Pactola watershed and its expansion.

Additionally and EA should be done.

 

Further, I believe the Mineral Withdrawal should be expanded to the entire South Dakota and Wyoming Black

Hills, with an EA covering the entire Black Hills.

 

The water must be protected from further desecration from mining.  The beauty of the Black Hills should be

protected from the permanent scars left by mining and the pollution of water and air.

 

Respectfully,

Cheryl Fair


